
 

 

 
 
Date: 10.09.2025   SEC:BSE:2025 
 
Manager 
BSE Surveillance. 
BSE Limited, 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, Mumbai -400001, India 
Email : bse.surv@bseindia.com & bse.regulation30@bseindia.com 
 

 
Sub: Volume Movement Letter 

 
Dear Sir, 
 
This is w.r.t. to email dated 10.09.2025 (1216 Hours) containing letter having Ref. 
L/SURV/ONL/PV/AA/ 2025-2026 / 422 seeking the clarification regarding the significant 
increase in the Volume of ITDC security across Exchanges in the recent past. 
 
In this connection, it may be submitted that the Company has not made any announcement. 
Further, the Company has no such information which has become due for disclosure to the 
Investors / Stock Exchanges under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015. 
 
Thanking you, 
For India Tourism Development Corporation Ltd. 
 
 
VK Jain  
Company Secretary 
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